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Dear Parent/Guardian,
As we begin Term 3, | would like welcome all our students back after the festive break.

Please can | take this opportunity to remind you and the students of our uniform expectations. The uniform policy
is an important part of our school identity and plays a vital role in creating a sense of belonging and equality among
students. It also helps to maintain a focused and respectful learning environment. Previously we held assemblies
focusing on Academy expectations which also included uniform. Please find some useful links below including the
PowerPoint that was shared with parents and students back in July.
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We would ask that for all those students that need to make changes so they adhere to the uniform policy, do so
prior to Monday 13 January 2025 (for example: Nose studs or rings, acrylic nails, false nails must be removed and
White trainers are not allowed.). Those not adhering to these will have to be placed in the Reset Room until
corrected. We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that all students follow these uniform guidelines.

Should you have any questions or need assistance regarding the uniform policy, please do not hesitate to contact
your House team. We are always here to support you and ensure that all students are prepared for a successful
and focused school year.

Please note, we also offer a free uniform swap shop every Tuesday during term time from 3pm — 4pm, located at
our Waterleat Road site. This service is available to ALL students and parents/guardians.

Thank you once again for your support and understanding.
Yours sincerely,

Mr Virgo

".’. THINKING SCHOOLS Chief Executive Officer: Company Number: 7359755
. ACADEMY TRUST Mr S Gardner BA (Hons) MSc NPQH NLE


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1g-vkV8p40EUhHOpVUk9GCCanGiecGjRTvS0cuwVKMLw/edit#slide=id.g2ea4c733d88_0_439
https://www.proservegroup.com/primary-secondary-school-uniform/paignton-academy
https://www.paigntonacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/PA-Uniform-Policy-May-2024.pdf
https://www.paigntonacademy.org/uniform/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=766

